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The Holiday Season Brings Celebrations, Cheer to MMC 

Colleagues enjoy sweet treats, a photo booth and more at 
the Bramhall Campus Holiday Dessert Reception. 



Colleagues from departments and units across MMC came together 
to paint windows in the P8 corridor overlooking the ED Circle. 
Participants were encouraged to depict the diversity of all holidays 
that winter has to offer.  

Students and faculty from the Culinary Arts, Baking and Pastry 
programs at Southern Maine Community College brought supplies 
and expertise to BBCH to create gingerbread houses with patients 
and their families. 

Portland Ballet’s The Nutcracker Visits BBCH Patients 

What’s Happening will be taking a holiday break next week. The next issue will come out on Monday, Dec. 30. 


